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CITY OF ALLEN

March 30, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

It has been my pleasure to work with Libra-Tech Corporation over a period of several
years. At various times, furniture and shelving needs within the Allen Public Library
have been fulfilled by Penny Gromatzky and her staff with utmost care and consideration
of client satisfaction.

By far, the largest single project was the move from the previous library to a new, larger
facility in 2005. Libra-Tech handled the dismantling, re-location and installation of all
the library’s shelving, re-conditioning of used library furnishings, and the ordering and
installation of new library furnishings as well as all office furnishings systems. Penny
and her staff worked tirelessly to make sure we were completely satisfied, continuing to
respond cheerfully when contacted for sometime after the initial move.

We have continued to order items as needed from Libra-Tech and consider this company
a valuable resource. I am pleased to recommend Libra-Tech to others who may be
considering using their services.

Sincerely,

Barbara Buehler
Allen Public Library
214-509-4900
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